
Annual Meeting
The VGH School of Nursing Alumnae Association is required to meet 

annually and report to the BC Societies Registry.
The Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 1, 2022 at 10:30 am via Zoom. 
Those wishing to attend need to notify the Alumnae Office in order to 
receive the Zoom invitation.


Annual Alumnae Luncheon
Cancelled again

Due to a number of factors, the luncheon will not be held on 
Sunday May 1, 2022.

Please read the enclosed page on the reasons for the Luncheon 
cancellation and plans considered.

Annual Newsletter 
The newsletter will be published this year with input from the over 700 Alumnae 

members 
You are being invited to take a more active part by sending articles and photos to 

the Editor, Mary Watt, at marywatt@shaw.ca or the Alumnae Office at the address 
on page 2, before January 31, 2022. Some suggestions are:

1. Articles or memories of your nursing career abroad.
2. Memories of your experience during climate extremes - heat, drought or
floods etc.
3. Reunion plans: what was done when your reunion plans were cancelled or
delayed?
4. Articles about you or your classmates that you think might be of interest to
the members of our association.
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